
 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

27th October 2024 
 

 

End of Season Prize Giving Dinner 

 

 

 

Date:- Saturday 7th December 

Time:- 6.30pm 

Venue:- The Atrium Room at The Mount Henry Tavern, Como.  



 

 

The Mount Henry Tavern is conveniently located just off the Kwinana Freeway at Como with a large 

car park. The tavern serves good quality ‘pub grub’ at sensible prices. 

All FCR members, friends and guests are welcome to the End of Season dinner. 

 

Please let me know if you will be attending the dinner and how many will be in your party. A 

prompt response would be appreciated as we need to finalise numbers with the venue very soon. 

 

 



Caption Competition 

Congratulations to Dave Dearden on winning the caption competition with this response as to “What 

is Craig dreaming of?” 

 

 

 

“An Indian summer in the UK, Goodwood, Silverstone, aahh, I’m in Heaven” 

An FCR sports shirt is on its way to you Dave. 

 

2024 FCR Championship Results 

Motorsport Australia State Title *  points 

Dave Dearden     364 

Bill Norman     363 

Brian Searles     344 

WASCC 

Simon Alderson     240 

Dave Dearden     215 

Bill Norman     213 



Collie Motorplex 

Brian Searles     118 

Glenn Swarbrick    116 

Dave Dearden     103 

FCR Handicap 

Glenn Swarbrick    115 

Dave Dearden     97 

Brian Searles     95  

*provisional 

 

Congratulations to all the winners and place getters and to all the other competitors that competed 

over the course of the season. 

 

A few statistics from the 2024 season; 

1. 8 rounds, 5 held at Wanneroo Park and 3 at Collie Motorplex 

2. 18 drivers took part during the course of the season 

3. 3 drivers entered every event 

 

2025 Calendar 

Below are the dates for the 2025 Formula Classic Championship. 

22nd February   Wanneroo  Night Masters 

28th June   Wanneroo 

27th July   Wanneroo 

13th September   Wanneroo 

25th October   Wanneroo 

Dates for Collie Motorplex have note been announced yet. 

 

 

 



WASCC AGM 

A brief note to remind members that the WASCC AGM is being held on 13th December at Mc Cracken 

House. 

John Hurney, a long-time member of Formula Classic, is standing for re-election to the WASCC 

Board. John has been involved with the WASCC for 50 years, not only as a racing member but as an 

active and very hard-working member of their management team for many of his 50 years with the 

club. 

John provides a great conduit for FCR into the WASCC and his continuing presence as a WASCC 

Board member will be beneficial to FCR. Please support John’s nomination for re-election to the 

WASCC Board at the AGM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 

 

mailto:admin@formulaclassic.com.au

